
Dear seminary friends, 
  
The Mount Sinai Health System in NYC is receiving applications for our Winter CPE program. Students 
may apply for programs at either Mount Sinai Hospital (MSH) or Mount Sinai Beth Israel (MSBI). Details 
may be found on our web site here: http://www.mountsinai.org/patient-care/spiritual-care-and-
education/clinical-pastoral-education 
  
We will offer an exciting new hybrid program this year at MSH that includes on-site supervision in 
addition to supervision via webcam. This may be beneficial for students who have a limited schedule 
and who prefer to use technology. Alternatively, for students who prefer a more traditional approach to 
CPE our MSBI CPE program will offer a high quality experience of onsite face-to-face supervision.  
  
Please spread the word among your students. And if you have any questions please feel free to email 
me. 
  
Thanks, 
David   
  
  

 
  
The Rev. David Fleenor, STM, BCC, ACPE 
 
Director of Education 
The Center for Spirituality and Health 
Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai 
One Gustave L. Levy Place, Box 1036 
New York, NY 10029 

C    347.949.2434 
E    David.Fleenor@MountSinai.org 

www.mountsinai.org/spiritualcare 
www.facebook.com/MountSinaiCSH 
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